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November Newsletter 
Village Office Hours Monday to Thursday 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

Phone (306)468-2016 Fax (306)468-2805 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

I N S I D E  T H I S  I S S U E  

1 Election, Craft Sale 

1 Snow Removal Policy 

2 Leaf & Grass, Appreciation Night, Remembrance Day  

2 Health Services Co-op, Recycling Bins  

2016 Election 

Congratulations to the Village of Canwood newly 

elected Council. Below is a list of council members and 

contact numbers:  

Mayor 

Robert Thompson (306) 468-2266 

Councillors 

Larry Freeman (306) 468-7069 

Ron Anderson (306) 468-7574 

Jeff Sipes (306) 468-7673 

Lloyd Bather (306) 468-2813 

If you have any questions or concerns relating to the 

Village, please feel free to contact any member of 

council or the office at (306) 468-2016. I would also like 

to thank Susan Hansen and John Johnson for their 

commitment to the betterment of Village while serving 

in public office.  

Erin Robertson 

Returning Officer 

 

Annual Craft Sale 

Canwood Royal Purple is hosting the annual craft sale 

on Saturday, November 5, 2016, 10:00 a.m. to 4:00 

p.m. at the Canwood Elks Hall.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Snow Removal Policy  

Snow fall season is once again upon us and Council 

would like to remind property owners about snow 

removal. It is against Village Policy to clear snow from 

your yard(s) and add it to the streets, any municipal 

property or another property that is not owned by you.   

We would request that residents be considerate with 

where your snow is going when clearing, and whenever 

possible, keep the snow on your property. If you find 

that this is not possible, please contact the Village 

office at (306)468-2016 for permitted locations.   

Please also note that if utilizing an ATV or UTV to clear 

snow from driveways or sidewalks, please be very 

cautious. We appreciate the efforts of residents to use 

these types of methods to keep sidewalks and 

driveways cleared, but vehicles such as these tend to 

leave ridges when clearing and may make the surface 

uneven resulting in difficulty for municipal equipment to 

snow blow or clear/remove ridges from that portion of 

the sidewalk.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact 

the office at (306)468-2016.  
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Leaf & Grass Pick-up  

Please be advised that there will be no more set days 

for leaf & grass collection in 2016. However, if weather 

allows and you have more bags, please set out on the 

curb and we will pick-up throughout the week.    

 

Community Appreciation 

Night 

The Village & R.M. of Canwood 100
th
 Anniversary 

Committee would like to invite you to attend a 

“Community Appreciation Night” November 26, 2016, 

at the Canwood Elks Hall starting at 7:00 p.m. 

This event is to thank everyone for all their support for 

a VERY successful 100
th
 Anniversary Celebration. 

There will be door prizes, pictures from the event and 

some of the town tour boards on display. History 

books, t-shirts and the recording of the play will be 

available for purchase. 

Starting at 7:30 p.m. in the senior’s room there will be 

a showing of the recorded play.  

There is no admission to this event but is potluck, so 

please bring a snack/appetizer with you.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remembrance Day Service 

Friday, November 11, 2016 

10:45 a.m. 

Canwood Legion Hall 

Potluck Lunch to Follow 

Everyone Welcome 

**Lest We Forget** 

Canwood and District 

Health Services Co-

operative  

The Canwood Community Clinic provides the following 

services from the Co-operative Health Center Prince 

Albert: 

Physicians/Nurse Practitioners Services  

MONDAYS, TUESDAYS & FRIDAYS  

Doctors hours 10:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. (note doctor at 

W.P.P. Monday mornings) 

Nurse Practitioners hours 10:00 am – 4:00 p.m.   

Office hours:  

MONDAYS - 8:30 - noon and 12:30 - 4:30 

TUESDAYS - 8:30 - noon and 12:30 - 4:30 

THURSDAYS - 8:30 - noon & 12:30 - 4:30 (note no 

doctors or Nurse Practitioners) 

FRIDAYS - 8:30 - noon and 12:30 - 4:30  

Lab Services - Every 3rd Monday  

Dietician from PA Community Clinic - Monthly 

Respiratory Therapist -  Monthly  

Wellness & Baby Clinics from PAPHR Wellness Clinic 

- 4th Tuesday each month  

Baby Clinics - 2nd Wednesday each month  

CALL ANYTIME DURING OFFICE HOURS FOR 

APPOINTMENTS AT (306)468-2400 

 

Recycling Bins  

Please be advised that the recycling bins located just 

off main street are to be utilized for CO-MINGLED 

RECYCLING ONLY and not garbage. Every effort is 

made to have garbage picked-up on garbage days, 

however, if an urgent issue arises this may not occur. 

If your household garbage is not picked-up, please do 

not place in the recycling bins.  

 



 

 


